
By:  Paul Wickenden, Overview, Scrutiny and Localism Manager 
 
To:  Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee – 23 July 2010 
  
Subject: Item 10.  Update on Referral to Secretary of State for Health.  
______________________________________________________________ 
 

 
1. Recommendations 

 

(a) The Committee is asked to note the attached letter from the 
Secretary of State for Health and the report from the Independent 
Reconfiguration Panel. 

 


